
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NISSAN 

BULLETIN 
Hood Lock Assembly Replacement 

Voluntary Safety Recall Campaign 

Parts Update V  
 

Reference: PC426  

Date: February 25, 2016 
 

Attention: Dealer Principal, Sales, Service & Parts Managers 

PC426 | Parts Update V 

 

A STOP SALE CONDITION IS IN EFFECT. 

 

Affected 

Models/Years: 

Affected 

Population: 

Dealer 

Inventory: 

SERVICE COMM 

Activation date: 

MY13-15 Altima 846,009 2,105 January 22, 2016 

 

The purpose of this update is to provide parts shipment information. 

 

***** Parts Information ***** 

 

An order form is not available at this time.  Nissan has developed an automatic parts shipment 

plan to ensure an adequate supply of parts is available to all Nissan dealers.  

 

The Nissan Auctions have selected dealers to perform campaign repairs on units awaiting to be sold. 

Nissan has begun allocating additional inventory to these dealers in this week’s shipment to begin 

repairing these vehicles.  Please schedule repairs in accordance with parts availability at your 

location. Nissan will continue shipping additional parts allocations.  

 

Dealers receiving parts for Hertz and Avis/Budget will continue to be contacted directly by Nissan to 

communicate how many parts have been allocated for each rental company. Rental companies are 

distributing parts directly to their service centers.   
 
Note: Shipments to Enterprise have been completed and Enterprise will now work with dealers to 

repair the 2,500 vehicles they have remaining. Dealers should schedule these repairs at their 

discretion. 

 

 The fifth automatic shipment of 65601-9HP0D parts will begin shipping on Thursday, 

February 25th, 2016. 65601-9HP1D parts will begin shipping Friday, February 26th, 

2016. 

o Please see the attached Automatic Parts Shipment list for details 

 

 Nissan parts shipments received this week were less than expected. As a result: 

 

o Dealers serviced by PDC 14 have no shipments at this time 

o Dealers with sufficient inventory were not allocated parts in this shipment 

 

 We will continue to monitor PDC inventory and ship to dealers that did not receive allocations 

this week as soon as we are able.  

 

 The next automatic shipment is scheduled to begin arriving at dealers on Friday, March 4th, 

2016.  

o Details for the March 4th shipment and any future shipments will be the topic of 

another announcement. 
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